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If you are local business we are always looking for donations to 
use as raffle prizes. Please let us know what you are able to do-
nate  by emailing friendsofspringwoodschools@gmail.com and 
we will of course promote your company through our news 
letters and via the Springwood Federation Facebook page. We 
are also hoping to organise a summer fayre and will be needing 
stallholders for games and goods. If you would like 
to be considered for this please contact us via the 
email above and we will send you a short form for 
completion. 

Spring is nearly here!!! The evenings are getting lighter and the 
seasonal flowers are coming out. To celebrate these new begin-
nings FOSS are planning some ‘eggciting’ activities. It is a pleas-
ure to announce that we would like any funds raised this term to 
go towards developing the EYFS environment. Whether your 
child is in EYFS or has benefited from previous years, this is 
something we can join together as a community to support.  

After the success of the Christmas Jingle 
Jangle we would like say a big ‘Thank 
You’ to:  
• Kings Theatre, Southsea 
• Tesco, North Harbour 
• Costa, Waterlooville 
• LRS Fencing 
• Lizard Entertainments, Hilsea 
• Mrs Tottle & Mr Johnson, HMS music 
• The wonderful Springwood staff 
• And finally all the parents and children 

who made the event a success! 
 

We know how much you all love a raffle and 
we promise not to disappoint!! There will be 
a luxury food hamper, an arts & craft hamper, 

vouchers for attractions and more…. Attached to this newsletter 
are raffle tickets for you to purchase to be in with a chance of 
winning. Tickets are £1 a strip, please write purchasers name 
and telephone number on the back on one half of the tickets 
and return to school in the envelope provided.  

How many mini eggs are in the jar? From the 20th March there will be 2 jars of mini eggs in the both the infant 
and junior offices. You can win the entire jar of sweets if you are the nearest guess without going over! in the 
event of 2 or more people being the nearest guess names will be put in a hat and a winner drawn. Your entry 
will be for the jar in the school you child attends. Please complete the slip and return in the envelope provided 
with an entry fee of 50p. 

Childs name…………………………………………….     Class………………………………….       Guess…………………………………. 

We know the creative family project this 
half term  is ‘An Eggstrodinary Challenge’. 
We are thrilled to have been invited to be 
the judges for this challenge and can’t wait 
to see your wonderful creations! 

We need you! We are still a small group 
and need more people to join us to sup-
port our wonderful schools. This support 
includes having ideas, arranging events 
and fundraising, as well as assisting the 
school on school trips and off site activi-
ties. We appreciate that not everyone 
can commit regularly, but please don’t 
let that stop you signing up. An extra 
pair hands every now and again is just as 
important !! To register your interest 
please email:  
friendsofspringwoodschools@gmail.com  


